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Dear Joint Review Project Team,

Public consultation - draft proposed professional capabilities for Aboriginal and Torres Strait
Islander health practice:

Thank you for your invitation to provide a feedback on the draft proposed professional capabilities for
registered Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander health practitioners. TEQSA recognises this is an issue of
national importance.

TEQSA and professional bodies with links to the higher education sector have a mutual interest in
maintaining and improving quality in the provision of higher education in Australia. After consideration of
the key capabilities we are happy to endorse the the draft proposed professional capabilities for registered
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander health practitioners.

Kind Regards,

m oode
International and Industry Profssional Bodies Manager
25 July 2019
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